
Join Age Friendly Ross for a gathering 
on Wednesday, September 13th from 9:30-11:30am at 

Cedars Ross Residences at 115 Upper Road in Ross.
 Ross Valley Fire Department, Marin Wildfire Prevention Authority, Fire Safe

Marin, Marin Center for Independent Living, and Cedars will present
information on how to prepare for wildfires and other disasters. 

Cedars is hosting the event and light breakfast will be provided.  

Space is limited so please RSVP by Sept 5th 
to Maureen Borthwick, Recreation Manager, at agefriendly@townofross.org

or (415) 453-6020. 

An  Age  Friendly  Breakfast  Gathering  

for  Ross  Residents  
Wednesday, Sept 13th      9:30am - 11:30am         Cedars

PREPARING AND RESPONDING 
TO WILDFIRES 

AND OTHER DISASTERS
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Limited parking is available at 115 Upper Road. Additional parking is available at 
2 Kensington Rd in San Anselmo, with shuttles provided. 

The Age Friendly Ross Taskforce is committed to
working with residents of all ages, but with a particular

focus on older adults, to listen, advocate and act in
support of healthy and active aging.
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